
The City of Cape Town’s Public Lighting Development division receives requests for lights 
on public roads or streets from across the metro. These requests are investigated in terms 
of the City’s mandate to provide public lights, City policy, and lighting quality standards.

Historically Kommetjie has largely not received residential road or street lights due to the 
residents’ desire for Kommetjie to remain predominately unlit.

The department accepts that times and requirements change and that the City has to adapt 
where a need for change has been verified.

Accordingly, it is proposed that one of the following two options be adopted:

1. The status quo remains with a mostly unlit environment, with only some of the major roads 
    or streets lit. No ad-hoc residential lighting requests will be accepted or approved for     
    installation going forward.
    
OR

2. The acceptance of residents’ ad-hoc requests for lighting. Upon approval the road or street 
    in question will be lit in its entirety. Applications for individual lights in a road or street will 
    not be entertained.

In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 2000, the 
public and interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to submit comments, 
recommendations or input on this proposal to the municipality from 1 to 13 December 2024.

Comments, recommendations or input can be submitted by:
•   Email: 		  Shaun.Kemp@capetown.gov.za
•   Survey: 		  Scan the QR code to submit your 
			   comments digitally or visit 
			   www.capetown.gov.za/collaborate
•   Written submission: 	 Subcouncil 19 office, 41 Central Circle, Fish Hoek
•   Hybrid meeting: 	 Tuesday 3 December 2024 from18:30 to 20:30 
			   at the Fish Hoek Civic Centre, Central Circle, 
			   Fish Hoek

Special assistance will be given to people who cannot read or write, people with disabilities
and other disadvantaged groups who are unable to submit written comments to have their 
inputs or comments recorded and submitted to the municipality. 

Contact Anthea Bendie from the Public Participation Unit on 021 400 1450 
or Anthea.Bendie@capetown.gov.za if you have any queries on how to 
submit your comments.
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HAVE YOUR SAY!
PUBLIC LIGHTS IN KOMMETJIE

  

 


